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     Year 2 – Crystal Palace Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 visited the Crystal Palace Park Farm to observe some park animals.  We saw lots of mammals 

like sheep, ponies, alpacas, goats, guinea pigs and rabbits.  We also saw birds like  

chickens and turkeys.  We also found out their diet and decided if they were carnivores, herbivores 

and omnivores. 
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‘Don’t worry about anything; instead, pray about everything.’ Philippians 4:6 

“What does the Lord require from you, but to do justice, love kindness and to walk humbly with your God.”  (Micah 6:8)         

 

Thank you 
 

Once again, our families have been incredibly generous with gifts of gratitude and appreciation. 
We would like to thank you all and wish you all a restful, happy summer and look forward to seeing you all 

in September, ready for a great year ahead! 



        

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

        All Saints Has Talent! 
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     A wonderful showcase of an array of 

     of amazing talents here amongst our 

     pupils!  Well done everyone for your   

     confident and entertaining acts! 

 

 



        

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
                  

 

 

 

 

            

 

With Every Blessing!             

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher 

 

 Holiday Club 

 

 A reminder that you will have received an

 email with vouchers to book your child’s 

 place on this summer’s holiday club.  The 

 places are limited so be sure to secure your 

 child’s spot! 

  

 

  

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

             Dates for the Diary 

• 2nd September – INSET Day – No Pupils 

• 3rd September – INSET Day – No Pupils 

• 4th September – Pupils return to school 

• 10th September – Individual School Photographs 

• 10th September 9.10am – YR6 Meet the Teacher 

• 11th September 9.10am – YR5 Meet the Teacher 

• 12th September 9.10am – YR4 Meet the Teacher 

• 17th September 9.10am – YR3 Meet the Teacher 

• 18th September YR1 Hearing Tests 

• 18th September 9.10am – YR2 Meet the Teacher 

• 19th September 9.10am – YR1 Meet the Teacher 

• 24th September 9.10am -  Nursery and EYFS Meet the Teacher 

• 26th September – Year 6 Heights and Weights 
 
 


